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Coalbanks Elementary School Council 

AGM Agenda - June 10, 2025 

 

*Agenda set 1 week (7 days) before meeting.  Please have all agenda items sent to Chris Roedler at least 2 weeks (14 days) 

before meeting date to be considered for meeting. 

 

1) Call to Order: Chris Roedler 

2) Land Acknowledgement: Chris Roedler 

3) Review of Agenda: Chris Roedler 

4) Approval of Previous Minutes: Chris Roedler (motion to accept) 

5) School Admin Reports: Joey Gentile 

• Thanks to all of the parents who made this years’ Hot Lunches a huge success.  

Thanks to Kendra Yoshida for taking the lead on this once again this year. 

• Thanks to School Council for donating the treats for Sports Day. 

• Year-end bbq: June 17th and backup date is June 18th (weather permitting).  

Thanks to all of the sponsors who have made this event possible at a ‘no cost’ to 

our families.   

• Grade 5 farewell – Thursday, June 19th in the gym for grade 5 families.  It will be 

held from 6:00 – 7:00 pm. 

• Wednesday, June 25th is the final day for students.  Dismissal is a noon.  Report 

cards will be available at 10:00 am. 

• Final office day is Thursday, July 3rd.  Office re-opens on August 20th. 

• Classlists will be emailed out the last week of August once all registrations are 

completed and registration is finalized.  The email will come from Mr. Gentile so 

please make note that classlists will be sent out the week of August 25-29th. 
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6) School Council Reports: 

i. Treasurer: Year end balance update from Tom Barnes 

ii. District School Council Report – Skye Curtis 

7) Old Business 

i. Hot Lunch Wrap Up 

ii. Sports Day Wrap Up 

8) New Business 

9) Adjournment (AGM TO FOLLOW) 

From the School Council Executive, we would like to thank all the parents and caregivers 

who attended meetings, volunteered, and helped behind the scenes this past school year. 

We appreciate your time and energy to help us keep Coalbanks School Council a safe, fun, 

and welcoming environment for all.  

Please watch the website for meeting dates for the 2025/2026 school year. 

 

Coalbanks Elementary Is happy to honour and acknowledge the sacred land we live and work on, 
Sikoohkotoki, as the traditional lands of the Siksikaitsitapi, the Blackfoot Confederacy. I want to 

recognize all signatory Nations of Treaty 7, members of the Métis Nation, and all Indigenous people who 
now call Lethbridge home. 

 


